JEREMY AND ESTHER LOCKHART

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

Dear Praying Friends, January-February 2024

Thank you for your prayers as we began 2024. We can only be grateful for God’s hand of mercy and grace upon
us. January is always one of the busiest months of the year, as our office staff works tirelessly to get year-end
tax documents out to our missionary families. God gave strength to each to complete this paperwork on time.

Jeremy took a quick trip to Brazil in January to take care of some documents. He became ill while on the
journey and was grateful for the protection and mercy he experienced.

As sickness made its rounds in our home, Esther ended up with an ear infection, a perforated eardrum, and
complete loss of hearing in one of her ears. The thought of permanent hearing loss brought a bit of a scare as
one doctor told us the perforation was so large that she would likely need surgery to repair it. We began praying,
and at a follow-up visit a few weeks later to the ear specialist, the doctor said that either the first doctor had
been wrong in diagnosis or that somehow the eardrum had healed. Either way, we are grateful that her hearing
slowly returned to normal over the next month. God has certainly been merciful to us!

After one of our trips, we thought our van was dead and finished. With the Lord’s help, we were able to figure
out the issues and get it back on the road. God has been so gracious to make this van last miles longer than it
seemed it would go. Thanks for your prayers as we travel the miles!

The daily work of caring for our missionary families is a joy. Hearing stories of people being saved, new
churches being planted, and the Gospel transforming lives brings us back to that which matters. As we serve
missionaries, they can focus on preaching the Gospel around the world.

Your unwavering support, both in prayer and in financial contributions, has been a lifeline for us. We want to
express our heartfelt gratitude for your sacrificial giving, which is instrumental in our work. Your sacrifice is not
in vain, and we are deeply thankful for it.

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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